
John E. Clark 
New ~'1:> r ld Archaeological 
Apartado Postal 140 
San Cristobal Las Casas 
Chiapas , MEIXICO 

Dear John: 

Foundation 

Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberly, ID 83341 
May 10, 1980 

I haven' t forgot t en you, and I am sorry about this very tqrdy letter. Since 

you had written to Gon e, I t hought there would probs.bly be another letter 
following to r.19 1 b t appa1•ently i t didn' t ar1."ive, and I find this unanswered 

l e tter on my desk. 

I thank you for the pho t ographs and also the picture of the gl yph showing the 

little b l ademakers and also your positions i n ho ldine t he pressure tool. 
Unfortunately I haven ' t had an opport unity to t ry your technique . 

I di dn I t o;e t t he i ctures of Gen '3 and I together . I do hope they ' re not 
l ost in the maj_ l. 

There w:i.s a sympos1.u11 h9ld at Li t t l e Lake, California, by the Great Basin 
Founda t ion. Gene Titmus and ,Jeff Flenni ken were ahl e to attend. I. 

unfortunately, had ano t her s ession i n t he hos?ita l and was unable to attend. 
From what I understand , it was a very rewarding meeting and much information 
was exchanged . I am still l ooktng forward to our getti ng together at the 
Mexican ob sidian site (Pachuca) . I will try to bone up on my Spanish. I 
envy you your ability to communicate with these people so fluently. 

I do hope your paper on pri smatic bladem~king will appear in the next issue 

of A~tigulli• I hope you are finding many exciting things in the cave dig 
and that by now you have indiciations of early man occupation. 

I feel that with spring coming it is about time for you to pay another visit 

to Idaho. I would certainly love to hear of your experiences this past 
several months. 

Has ta Leu go Su Amigo, 

Ihn Crabtree 
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